Hon Stuart Nash LLM, MMgt, MForSc

MP for Napier

Minister of Police Minister of Fisheries Minister of Revenue
Minister for Small Business



MIN19-1184

Simon Upton nikki.murray@pce.parliament.nz

1 9 NOV 2019

Dear Simon

Thank you for your correspondence of 30 October 2019 to Hon Eugenie Sage, Minister of Conservation and myself, regarding toxoplasmosis and the Hector's and Māui dolphin Threat Management Plan.

Your letter raises some important points. I understand that my colleague Hon Eugenie Sage, Minister of Conservation has responded to you in detail, as management of this issue falls within her portfolio.

I agree that this is an important issue which requires considered positive action, and I look forward to the revised plan containing a clear approach to addressing it.

Thank you again for writing in on this matter.

Yours sincerely

Hon Stuart Nash
Minister of Fisheries